
 
 

 
April 1, 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Canadian Shooters,  
 
I would like to welcome you to the 2023-2024 Wolverine Rangers Cowboy Action shooting season.   
 
You are invited to participate in all Wolverine Rangers shooting matches including the SASS Michigan State 
Championship also known as Wolverine Rangers Range War, September 1st – 3rd at Blue Water Sportsman’s 
Association in Kimball, Michigan.  
 
Depending on which category you shoot in, our shooting matches require that you have at least two single 
action revolvers, a lever or pump action rifle, and a shotgun (a double-barrel, lever-action or a pump-action 
style).  Side events require additional side arms including pocket pistols, .22 caliber lever or pump action 
rifles and single action revolvers, and long-range big bore rifles.  Matches require 200-500 rounds of 
ammunition per shooter.  
 
Shoot dates can be found on our website at www.wolverinerangers.org.   
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or would like additional information.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at some of our local shoots and the 2023 Wolverine Rangers Range War this 
season.  
 

 
 

Very truly yours,  
 

 
 

Sinola Kid, Captain 
 
 
 
 
 

Wolverine Rangers 
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